
TREYNOR COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Code No.  219 

 

 

SCHOOL VISITATION BY BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

 

Board members are always welcome to visit the school building to observe the operations of the school 

district.  Board members shall notify the central administrative office when they are in the building for 

board-related business. 

 

It shall be the responsibility of each board member to check in with the central administrative office when 

they are in the building for board-related business. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Legal Reference: Iowa Code §§  279.8  (2013). 

 

 

Cross Reference: 202.5 Individual Authority  

 904.3 Visitors to the School District Buildings and Sites 
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